
Council Headquarters, Newtown St Boswells, MELROSE, Scottish Borders, TD6 0SA 
Customer Services:  0300 100 1800    www.scotborders.gov.uk

Please ask for: Planning Policy & GIS 

Our Ref: Proposed LDP Examination 

Your Ref: 

E-Mail: localplan@scotborders.gov.uk

Date: 11 December 2023 

Dear Sir/Madam,

SCOTTISH BORDERS PROPOSED LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN: INTENTION TO ADOPT 

I am writing to inform you that at its meeting on 28 September 2023 the Scottish Borders Council 
accepted the proposed modifications recommended by the Reporter into the Examination of the 
Proposed Plan, and agreed to proceed to adopt the Local Development Plan (LDP). 

The Council’s intention to adopt the LDP will be advertised in local newspapers, and copies of the 
modifications and LDP (as modified) will be available for inspection in public libraries, at Council 
Headquarters, and in council contact centres during normal working hours. Copies can also be 
viewed on the council’s website at www.scotborders.gov.uk/ldp2

Copies of the Report of Examination, the modifications, updated Environmental Assessment and 
LDP (as modified) will be sent to the Scottish Government for their consideration. Upon completion 
of this process, the Council will formally advertise the adoption of the LDP.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the team on 01835 825010 or at the 
above email.  

Your sincerely 

Deborah Armstrong 
Lead Officer (Planning Policy and GIS) 


